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Number: 96

By the attached notice in the Federal Register, the
Office of Thrift Supervision, the Office of the Comp-
trolter of the Currency, the Federal Deposit In-
surance Corporation and the Board of Governors of
the Federal Reserve System are extending the com-
ment period cn their notice of proposed rulemaking
revising regulations concerning the Community Re-
investment Act. The original deadline for receipt of
comments was February 22, 1994; this deadline has
been extended to March 24, 1994.

The agencies have determined that additonal time
for comment is necessary due 1o the magnstude of
the proposed changes, the complexity of the issues,
and the level of interest in the subject

Comments on the proposed rule must be received
on or before March 24, 1994, addressed to: Director,
Information Services, Public Affairs Office, Office of
Thrift Supervision:, 1700 G Street NW., Washington,
DC 20552, Attention: Docket No. 93-234,

it 1 Aect e

~ Jphathan L. Fiechter

cting Director
Office of Thrift Supervision
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